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01/02/2024  14:40:042023/4899/P SUPPRT Morgan George With this take away window improvement, I would frequent this shop (and other local shops) more often.  At 

the moment the queues are too long at It's Bagels, which is a shame as an ex-New Yorker.  However, if I 

could easier grab my food and go walk around other shops in the area, I would make the trip more regularly 

from West London.  I hope this minor alteration can be made for their business's sake.
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